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Nipomo CSD Files Financial Audit Report for Fiscal Year 2014-2015 

 
 

On Wednesday, December 9th, the District’s Board of Directors held their Regular Meeting at 9AM, accepted the District’s 

financial Audit Report for Fiscal Year 2014-2015 and directed staff to file the Report.  

Robert Crosby, a Certified Public Accountant with The Crosby Company, conducted the annual audit and presented the 

report to the Board. The District is required by law to have an independent audit performed annually on its financial 

statements.  

The District received an unqualified (or “clean”) opinion on its Report and will be submitting the Report to the Government 

Finance Officers Association (GFOA) for review and consideration for the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in 

Financial Reporting. 

This past spring, the District received this prestigious accounting award for the second time.  

Mr. Crosby stated “NCSD is receiving another clean opinion due to the quality work of its staff. NCSD sets the benchmark as 

a fiscally responsible public agency.” 

Current and previous year audit reports can be downloaded from the District’s Website. 

Next Scheduled Regular Board Meeting: Wednesday, January 13, 2016, 9AM, District Jon S. Seitz Board Room 148 South 

Wilson, Nipomo. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

